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This year Mesa Pathways is concentrating on two primary projects. The first is to finish 

mapping the remainder of the award programs that are offered and the second is get the 

mapper up and running. 

Maps and Mapper 

Our team of counselors are continuing to develop tentative maps for the remaining programs 

that were not included in the first round of maps. Once these are completed the team will be 

sending the completed maps to the Chairs and Deans for review and approval. A big “THANK 

YOU” goes out to Cynithia Rico, Marisa Alioto, and Kari Parker for their continuous efforts in 

this important work. 

We have completed the data scrub for the templates and have sent it to the district for review. 

Once we have received the templates, we will be sending the finalized templates to the CCC 

Foundation to prepare files to begin mapping. We anticipate this work to be completed in late 

September. A big “THANK YOU” to Desiree Payne and Kita Barrientos from District 

Instructional Services for her support in this project. 

Mesa Success Coaches 

Mesa Success Coaches continue their great work of reaching out to our students via text 

message. The messages are focused on encouraging students and to make them aware of the 

various services that are available from Mesa College. 


